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Assistant Secretary-General Cheng-Hopkins paid tribute to Burundi’s successes in 
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Next Steps 
 
The Chair informed the Burundi Configuration of his upcoming visit to Bujumbura 
from 19 to 25 April. The primary purpose of the visit is to continue discussing the 
mobilization of support for the PRSP-2 and the role of the PBC in this process, in view 
of the donors or partners event which Burundi envisages for October of this year. 
Besides, the Chair expects to follow-up on the ongoing review of the “Outcome 
Doument” of 26 April 2011. In the Chair’s understanding, the review process in 
Burundi is in an advanced stage and could be finalized in a “Forum Politique” meeting 
during his stay in Burundi. Once the process completed in Burundi, the chair intends to 
call a Burundi Configuration meeting in New York, hopefully in May, in order in 
order to endorse the mutual commitments between the government of  Burundi and the 
PBC for the next 12 months in a mutually agreed new document.. 


